
 
Welcome New Families 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Please join our Superintendent,  
Dr. Jonathan Hart 

and  
Home School Association  

Ms. Lindsay Salaj, President 
Ms. Jessica Lestuk, Executive Vice President 

 

Wednesday, August 30, 2023 
6:00 p.m.  

 

Conversation Topic: 
Welcome to Readington! 

 
RSVP by August 25 to: Doreen Harris  

908-534-2897 or rsvp@readington.k12.nj.us 


